Schlage Lock Company
. - 11819 N. Pennsylvania Street
" ‘" Carmel, Indiana 46032
A L L E G I o N“ allegion.com

Date: January 20, 2022

Subject: Limited Modular Approval for FCC: XPB-COMAD400V3

To Whom It May Concern:

Schlage Lock Company is seeking LMA approval on the COMAD400V3 900 MHz Communications Board
Module. The module is approved ONLY for use by Schlage Lock Company in our products, and the
module is not intended for sale to the third parties.

The COMAD400V3 900 MHz Communications Board Module is controlled by proprietary firmware. The
end-product customer cannot adjust firmware to operate the device on any other regulatory frequency
bands, modulation types, bandwidth, power, etc. outside of the FCC approved modes as granted.

Thank you,
% ;
By: —%(fi G- %M% Frank A. Nardelli
(Signature) (Print name)
Title: Lead Hardware Engineer

On behalf of: Schlage Lock Company

Telephone: ~ 463.213.2135



